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Attachment A 
 

State of Hawaii Department of Health 
State Laboratories Division 

 

APPROVED AGENCIES FOR EVALUATION OF FOREIGN CREDENTIALS 
 
 

In order to determine that your education is equivalent to a U.S. college or university 
education, the State of Hawaii Department of Health State Laboratories Division 
requires an evaluation of your credentials by an acceptable agency. All non-U.S. 
transcripts must be evaluated by "Current Members" of the National Association of 
Credential Evaluation Services (NACES) or "Endorsed Members" of the Association of 
International Credential Evaluators, Inc. (AICE). Please have the evaluation service send 
an evaluation of your educational institution and academic courses (course by course 
evaluation) directly to State Laboratories Division. An official transcript from the 
college/ university is required in addition to the evaluation. 
 
Please refer to the following websites for more information on approved agencies: 

• https://www.naces.org/members  
• https://aice-eval.org/endorsed-members/  

 
 
If you are an applicant whose education is from a non-U.S. college or university, please make sure that 
your name is printed in English on all your transcripts and supporting documents and that it matches 
your name on the application. 
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